
To find out more, visit our website www.harbertonccf.org.uk

Cards and cookbooks are always on sale in the church,
 at Daynes Farm Shop, from Chancery Cottage, 
  (01803 864654), or email harbertonccf@gmail.com

Our very own 
Hungry Harberton 
COOKBOOK
                       

6 CARDS 
with envelopes

£15

£6

Saturday 12 October, Parish Hall: 12 noon to 2:30pm. 
The PCC offers another chance to sample delicious 

home-cooked food in the company of friends. Thai Curry with 
vegetarian option and all the trimmings - £10. Sweets - £2.50.

HELPING OUR HERITAGE IN THE 
HISTORIC HEART OF HARBERTON

DO VISIT OUR EXHIBITION. 
The third Hidden Treasures exhibition is on 

display in the church. 
A stunning selection of photos and words 

casting light on the stories behind the 
stones.  Now in the church, along with hand 

held versions of all our previous 
displays. 

Come more than once - you’ll need plenty 
of time to appreciate all the amazing details. 

And please tell your friends. 
IT’S FASCINATING!

OPEN EVERY DAY IN THE CHURCH

HIDDEN STORIES

Summer 2024 update from the 
Harberton Church Community Fund

Put it in your diary !   

CURRY LUNCH

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL
Friday 13 to Sunday 15 December
This year with Visiting Angels! 

Reg. charity 1172549



...to The Pinnacles at the top of the church 
tower. These are facing some urgent repairs. 
The problems are in three locations: There are 
areas at the base of both the north side 
pinnacles where stones and mortar have fallen 
out, leaving holes, but of more concern 
undermining the support to the two north 
pinnacles which already lean outwards. There 
are cracks between the pinnacles and the 
parapets which indicate that there is some 
progressive movement. The third issue is 
cracking in the stonework at the top of the stair 
turret, which has also progressed recently.

Is the Flag flying today? 
Our splendid new flag has 
suffered some fraying to 
the fabric due to snagging 
on the lightning conductor, 
but this issue is being 
addressed and should be 
rectified soon.

As of the Annual Parochial 
Church Meeting in May, 
our Church Wardens are 
Alicia Stolliday and 
Sally Watson.

This glorious display of dresses and 
flowers filled the church for a 
weekend in June and raised over 
£2,000 for HCCF funds. At its centre, 
two Harberton families had brought 
costumes from three generations, 
which highlighted a celebration of 
love and continuity in our village. 

Thanks to everyone who shared 
precious possessions and memories 
and all those who helped in any way.                                                              

“Harberton at its best,” said one 
visitor.  

                                                                                                                            
...And see the Clock, 
proudly keeping time 
again after the hands 
were finally restored at 
the end of May.

The Way We Wed     

Look up…  

Keep looking up…   

Look a bit higher…    

Church Wardens   


